
PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

CHANDIGARH: Friday, 9th May 2025 

This is for the information of the candidates in particular and public in general 

that the Panjab University has decided to postpone the PU-CET (U.G.)-entrance 

test -2025 which is scheduled for 11th May 2025. New date will be updated 

later on. 

                                                                                
         Sd/- 

Controller of Examinations  
 

 


